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October 28, 2024 

Senator Sean McCann, Chair Senate Committee on Energy and Environment 
P.O. Box 30036 
Lansing, MI 48909-7536 
 
Dear Chair McCann, 

The League of Women Voters of Michigan urges you to hold a hearing and a 

committee vote on the Community Solar Bills, Senate Bills 152 and 153. 

Over half of Michigan households are renters, or live in shady areas, or cannot 

afford to install solar panels. The Community Solar bills are essential to enable 

Michiganders to get the savings and benefits of clean, renewable energy. 

The League of Women Voters supports the Community Solar Bills.  It is 

important to encourage the use of renewable energy to address climate change. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

Paula Bowman, Co-President                    Denise Hartsough, Co-President  

 

cc:  Senator Ed Mc Broom and Senator Jeff Irwin, Bill Sponsors 

     


